
THANK YOU 
TO ALL OUR 

SUPPORTERS! 
 

Auburn Lions Club 
Auburn Huron Bay Farm 

Supply 
Auburn Horticultural Society 

Local Vendor Sales 
Municipalities of Central 

Huron,  
North Huron and  

Ashfield-Colborne-
Wawanosh 

OPSEU Local 121 

 
And the amazing 

residents of Auburn!!!! 
 

The Dog Park is nearing completion and the local canines have been enjoying their 
new playground!  The fences, posts, gates, garbage can, and bag dispenser are 
installed.  There are a few minor adjustments to make to the gate area and the 

gates, but this will come in the spring. 
 

Adopt-A-Post memorial signs have been installed, and more orders have arrived.  
Additional funds raised from the memorial signs will go towards picnic tables for 

the area. 

The trees will be planted on Saturday, April 29, 2017 – everyone is 
welcome to come and enjoy park beautification and some 

refreshments with their neighbours!  


